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	2nd Rugeley Scout Group

Sheepfair Community Centre
Rugeley

WS15 2AT

9 July 2012


Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Monday 16 Jul 12, the night of the AGM, will be the last scout meeting before the summer break.  

Scouts evenings will restart on Monday 10 Sept 12.

During the summer break the scout leaders will meet to discuss and plan the future schedule ensuring that there is an interesting and enjoyable program of activities for Monday evenings and extra scouting activities.  

All of the leaders and helpers at 2nd Rugeley Scouts wish the Scouts, Parents and Guardians a safe and enjoyable summer break.  

Yours in scouting, 

	Martin Gould

07854427040
	Ashley Pearce

07866148949
	Craig Harvey

07512184173



